
Friday Update, April 4, 2025 
  
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Union School District Families 
and Staff. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent 
with a Friday Update, April 4, 2025. 
 
 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As we approach the much-anticipated Spring Break, we want to 
take a moment to express our gratitude for your continued 
support and partnership. We hope this Break provides your family 
with the opportunity to relax, recharge, and enjoy quality time 
together.  
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back with fresh energy 
and excitement for the remainder of the school year. 
 
Just as a reminder, all schools will be closed for the regular 
school day, April 7th through April 11th. All classes will 
resume on Monday, April 14th.  



 
RISE and Sunshine Programs: 
Parents that have elected to have their child attend Spring Break 
Session with RISE and/or Sunshine, will have their student attend 
from Monday, April 7th through Thursday, April 10th, from 8:00 
AM to 5:00 PM. Parents should have already received a 
confirmation email from RISE and/or Sunshine if their child is 
approved to attend. If you have any questions regarding the 
Spring Break RISE and/or Sunshine Programs please email: 
 
RISE: aidarodz@riseed.org 
 
Sunshine: shelby@sunshinedaycamp.com 
 
Please note that the District Administration Office will be 
open April 7th through April 11th from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM.  
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The Sulphur Springs Union School District is hiring! 
 

Join us at the District Office for our Job Fair on: 
 Friday, April 18th, from 9 am - 2 pm. 

 
We are looking for caring individuals for this school year and next school 
year.  
 
Available positions include: 
-Elementary Teacher 



-Special Education Teacher 
-Special Education Paraeducator 
-Noon Supervisor 
-Technology Support Technician 
-School Bus Driver 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful time together 
during spring break!  
 
 

 


